
 

 

DPW COMMITTEE  

10-4-17 

 

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Debra Estep and Jerald Ignash 

Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 11:00 a.m. 

 

The committee opened bids for a new DPW pickup.  Ordus Ford bid $22,140, for a 2018 Ford, 

McCormick Motors bid $22,878 for a 2018 Chevrolet and Flannery bid $23,094.45 for a 2018 

Chevrolet.  The committee requested the State bids for vehicles.  Currently the 2017’s are on the 

state bid list.  The committee requested a price for a Ford dealer from the state list for a 2018.  

They were all in favor of recommending that the price for a 2018 be brought to the Council if it 

is $1,000 less or more than the bid from Ordus. 

 

The committee discussed a new house being built on First & River and the possible need for 

access as a driveway.  Troy will discuss with the owner his needs.  The committee felt it was a 

good idea to get a formal letter/agreement written by John Ferris for the use, if Ferris felt it was 

necessary. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 11:20 a.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


